
 
 

 

 

 

 

October 1, 2013 

 

 

 

 

Dear Alumni: 

 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

 

Asia-Pacific Nazarene Theological Seminary marks another milestone as we celebrate our 30
th

 

anniversary. With the theme “Greater things than these,” everyone who has been a part of the 

past three decades of APNTS are beckoned to revisit the precious memories of the past and gaze 

toward the wonderful things the Almighty God has yet to show us. 

 

In this regard, we are inviting you to our 30
th

 anniversary celebration. We would like you to be 

with us as we remember the years that have passed and look into the future not only of the 

seminary but our ministries. The events will be held from November 13 to 15, 2013. There will 

be worship services, workshops, concerts and others.  

 

The purpose of these events is not only to celebrate but to discover how we, as God’s children, 

can further manifest His Grace, Goodness and Greatness. Jesus said in John 14:12 that we can do 

greater things than what has already been done. And so, we look forward to years and decades of 

doing greater things for God’s kingdom with you. 

 

We are hoping that you would join us on the aforementioned dates. 

 

Please confirm your attendance with our Registrar, Judy Pabilando,  at jpabilando@apnts.edu.ph. 

Should you be staying in the campus for the celebration, please send the housing form to 

gloyola@apnts.edu.ph. And if you have concerns regarding the program you may contact us via 

email at april.fallaria@apnts.edu,ph or +63 905 739 5555. You may also contact our Public 

Relations Officer, Elsid Paragas, at eparagas@apnts.edu.ph, +63 917 824 6812, 658-7632 or 

658-5872 local 1125. 

 

Grace and Peace! 

 

 

 

April Anne Fallaria 

Event Coordinator 

APNTS 30
th

 Anniversary 

 

 

Noted by: 

 

 

 

Elsid Paragas  

Public Relations Officer 

Asia Pacific Nazarene Theological Seminary 
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